
Trumps Green Infant School is committed to safeguarding, child protection and promoting the welfare of children and young people.
We expect all members of the school community including staff, parents, carers, volunteers and governors to demonstrably share this commitment.

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had the most special first week back.  It has been lovely welcoming all 
the children and yourselves back to school. 

Everyone has settled so quickly and enthusiastically into the classrooms rekindling 
friendships and making new ones.

The children have been busy with reminders of how we keep them all safe in 
school, who their trusted adults are, developing their own classroom charters and 
being introduced to the learning for this term.

I have visited all the classrooms many times and the atmosphere is calm, 
purposeful with happy excitable children and adults just as we aspire to.

So many children have been proud to find me and show me their learning, which is 
the best part of my day.

I will be sending a more detailed letter next week with more housekeeping items.
Most importantly, we wish to reiterate that we have an open door policy and are 
extremely proud of working closely with our families.  Please always phone, email 
or better still catch teachers, office staff or myself if you have any worry.  

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.

Best wishes,
Sarah Morris


